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ETHANOL INDUSTRY FIGHTS BACK AGAINST SMEAR CAMPAIGN RFA

President Bob Dinneen Comments on Increased Attacks Against Ethanol
 
Attached are an audio report and three sound bites featuring comments from Renewable Fuels Association president and CEO Bob Dinneen about the continued and increased attacks on ethanol by food and oil companies.  

The program is voiced by reporter Cindy Zimmerman.  It is in the format of a complete program called “The Ethanol Report.” Please feel free to use as you wish, edited or in its complete form. If you have any problems downloading the audio file, please contact ZimmComm New Media at 573-896-5842.  

Audio file  8:29 (ethanol-report-5-23-08)
Sound bites with suggested copy:
The Renewable Fuels Association is working hard to combat the campaign against ethanol by food manufacturers and petroleum companies.  President and CEO Bob Dinneen says they have hired new staff and opened a new office.
....much better for it.)  :23  (rfa-challenge-1)

Dinneen says the attacks against ethanol are intense but he believes the truth will win in the end.
.... ultimately prevail.)  :33  (rfa-challege-2)

Dinneen says that the anti-ethanol campaign is not just about grain-based ethanol - despite what the critics are saying, it is also attacking second-generation cellulosic ethanol.
.... exactly the same.)  :28  (rfa-challenge-3)

This past week, the Grocery Manufacturer's Association joined with other groups and poultry producers to call for changes in the Renewable Fuels Standard and other ethanol incentives on the basis of rising food costs.  At the same time, corn state senators defended the RFS and the continued development of ethanol for energy security purposes.

-----------------------

 More information about RFA and ethanol can be found at www.ethanolrfa.org.  If you would like schedule an interview with an RFA representative, please feel free to call Matt Hartwig at 202-289-3835 anytime.
